Development Clerk

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Lake Breeze Way —

cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org

Tuesday, September 10, 2019 7:47 AM

jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org; ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; ‘Michelle
Rowlinson - Town of Canandaigua’

RE: Comments for the September 16 2019

Preserved open space shall not be included as a portion of a building lot and shall be contained in one or more separate
open space lots. Preserved open space shall be arranged contiguously to the greatest extent practicable. Unpaved areas
contained within cul-de-sac turnarounds shall not be counted within open space configurations.

We have too many issues with Stablegate... it is impossible trying to enforce conservation space that is owned by

individual lot owners.

From: jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org <jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 7:35 AM

To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; 'Chris Jensen' <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>; 'Michelle Rowlinson - Town of
Canandaigua' <mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org>

Subject: Comments for the September 16 2019

My comments for the upcoming meeting

James Fletcher

Town of Canandaigua

Highway and Water Superintendent

585-394-3300



